
 

 Comments for Planning Application 22/00165/DEMCON 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Mrs Town Clerk - Prescot Town Council,  

You have been sent this email because you or somebody else has submitted a comment on a Planning 
Application to your local authority using your email address. A summary of your comments is provided below. 

Comments were submitted at 01/04/2022 10:10 AM from Mrs Town Clerk - Prescot Town Council. 

Application Summary 

Address: Aspinall House Aspinall Street Prescot Knowsley L34 5QQ  

Proposal: PRIOR NOTIFICATION FOR THE DEMOLITION OF 2NO. BUILDINGS  

Case Officer: Maxine Wishart  

 
Click for further information 

 

Customer Details 

Name: Mrs Town Clerk - Prescot Town Council 

Email: townclerk@prescot-tc.gov.uk  

Address: Prescot Town Hall, 1 Warrington Road, Prescot, Knowsley L34 5QX 

 

Comments Details 

Commenter Type: Representative 

Stance: Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application 

 

https://planapp.knowsley.gov.uk/online-applications/centralDistribution.do?caseType=Application&keyVal=R8VYO9IXJQ900
mailto:townclerk@prescot-tc.gov.uk


Reasons for 
comment: 

- Highway Safety  

Comments: Prescot Town Council would like to ensure that if the planning application is granted that the 
works are carried out with due diligence to Highway Safety and minimum disruption to traffic 
and pedestrians. 

 
Kind regards  

  

 


